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SIGN UP TO GET NEWSLETTER BY EMAIL—JUST SEND AN EMAIL TO peggi@tampabay.rr.com 
We DO NOT share or sell your email.  We only use email for newsletters & occasional urgent bulletins. 

There’s always some “bug” 
making the rounds.  Best 
wishes to neighbors dealing 
with illness, recovering 
from injuries or surgeries, or just 
“under the weather.” 

Lots of fun at the 2023 HOA 
Easter Egg Hunt.  Many 
thanks to Event team— Teri 
Abrahamson, Erin Bowden, & 
Cari McKenzie. 



Bay Hills HOA 2023 Oak Tree Project—Four 12 ft Trees Installed May 19, 2023 
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HOW MANY OF THESE ACTIONS ARE PART OF YOUR 
LIFE  SINCE THE FIRST EARTH DAY IN 1970? 

  

 Recycle clean drink & food containers (glass, plastic, aluminum, steel);     

cardboard, newspaper;  printed flyers but NO contaminating  items 

 Favor reusable shopping bags 

 Consider 100% recycled paper or bamboo  towels & toilet paper to save 

forests 

 Consider solar panels, electric vehicles & electric yard tools 

 Drive mindfully to minimize fuel consumption 

 Reduce need for water, fertilizer & pesticides by  reducing  lawn &  

increasing more drought tolerant, native landscaping 

 Plant new or replacement trees to maintain shade, soil stabilization,  noise 

abatement & habitat 

 Try products with less packaging, such as Earth Breeze detergent sheets 

[editor’s note:  they work great in my HE washer] 

 Select  low-water toilets, clothes washers and dish washers when 

remodeling 

 Dispose of hazardous household items & chemicals properly—here is the 

link you need for information & directions                                                                                                              

https://pinellas.gov/household-chemical-collection/ 

Send in YOUR ideas! 

https://pinellas.gov/household-chemical-collection/
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June—Mostly tropical look on Tanglewood 

May—Grandfather oak on Maplewood revived with TLC 

We hope you enjoyed the flag display in the neighborhood over 
Memorial weekend.  July 4th is right around the corner and the 
flags will be flying in Bay Hills again.  Erin Bowden, Board flag 
team coordinator, is seeking volunteers for the “14—” section of 
Bay Hills Dr and for Maplewood Dr.  If you can help with this 

favorite HOA tradition, please contact her by email: erinbowden214@gmail.com   

PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDAR NOW! 
  
 
 Annual HOA Meeting 
 Sunday, October 8,   
 11am—1:30pm 

 
 
  Saturday, November 4,            
 8am—2pm 

Please be mindful of more 

children playing and more 

general activity in the 

neighborhood.  Drive slowly 

around parked vehicles—

you never know what will 

pop out!  Thanks! 

Your HOA Board needs your 
input on several things.  
Watch for a survey coming 
soon!   


